
Dear Members, 

 

The 3 communities of faith held the Special Congregational Meeting on 

Sunday, February 5, 2023 and the vote to accept the Plan And Agreement of 

Merger, which includes the Blessed Trinity Lutheran Church Constitution and 

Bylaws was passed! The vote to accept the offer from Lehigh University to 

purchase the properties was passed!  

 

Please keep this in mind, We recognize that some might be anxious to 

contribute and write checks to Blessed Trinity Lutheran Church, but please do 

not start. Please continue writing checks to your congregation as we just 

started the filing process for the legal formation of Blessed Trinity and will be 

unable to deposit your contribution. If you still would like to contribute to 

Blessed Trinity, please make your checks payable to your congregation and 

put “Blessed Trinity” in the memo line. 

 

We will keep you informed as more information becomes available. Also, 

please look for a separate email regarding the letter from Lehigh University 

that was read at our Special Congregational Meeting. 

 

Blessings! 
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